
Dear Community Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As you may be aware, our company is undergoing a 

restructuring process aimed at improving our operations and better serving our customers. We 

want to take a moment to reassure you that our commitment to the community remains our top 

priority. 

During this time of change, we are focused on: 

• Maintaining our workforce and ensuring job security for our employees. 

• Continuing our support for local initiatives and partnerships. 

• Providing uninterrupted services and products to our valued customers. 

We believe these changes will position us for future growth and enable us to contribute more to 

our community. Transparency and communication are vital during this period, and we are here to 

listen to your concerns and answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we navigate this restructuring 

process. 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 

Your Company Position 

Email: contact@yourcompany.com 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 


